
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 4/27/2012 8:54:46 AM 
To: 'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: RFPs for GRC Review were released yesterday 

Also, will you be in charge of the SmartMeter Oil. ? I'd like to resolve that if we can. 

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2012 08:42 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RFPs for GRC Review were released yesterday 

fyi 
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